
 
 

*Warrington LooseHeadz* 

 

Dear all. As Warrington RUFC we have teamed up with the Rugby Charity *LooseHeadz* in order to tackle 

the stigma around Mental Health. 

 

We currently have 5 trained LooseHeadz Mental Health First Aiders at the club across the age groups that 

are here for both players, coaches and parents. 

 

They are here to listen and help support anyone that feels they are suffering with their mental health. They 

won’t have all the answers but can listen and help direct to the relevant support. At times all it needs is just a 

chat.  

 

*All conversations are completely confidential* (unless a safeguarding issue).  

 

As a club it is important that we tackle the stigma around mental health and make sure that all of our 

members feel supported in this! 

 

*Never Suffer in Silence*  

 

From  

Warrington Looseheadz 





 
 


